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This new law is a significant detriment to a flourishing sport in Oregon. The 

requirement to where a life jacket while rowing is very unacceptable. The rowers that 

go out on the water every day are trained to tread water, not only that but there is 

always a licensed professional close behind on another boat. The lives of children 

preforming on water are not in any threat and changing the law will cause far more 

harm than good. 


